
The Niagara Home Builders’ Association Challenge 
 

We are calling on businesses and individuals that are members of the Niagara Home Builders Association 
to participate in the challenge, a friendly competition to raise funds to ignite the power and potential of 
youth in our community through mentorship. This challenge will bring together teams from the Niagara 
Home Builders Association community across Niagara during the Tim Hortons Bowl for Kids’ Sake in 
support of Big Brothers Big Sisters of Niagara.  
 

Tuesday February 25, 2025 
Parkway Social, 327 Ontario St, St. Catharines, ON L2R 5L3 

5:00pm to 6:30pm *please arrive by 4:45pm to sign in 
$300 per team of 4 to 6 players 
Reserve your team’s lane here 

 
Encourage your peers and colleagues from across the community to form teams and register online. The 
highlight of the challenge is a fun bowling competition where teams come together for an afternoon of 
fun, friendly competition, and camaraderie. This year’s theme is The Wild West! Your creativity is welcome, 
and can include costumes, accessories, or team uniforms. 
 
Why is this challenge so important? 

• The funds raised will directly benefit vulnerable youth in your community helping them access 
no-cost mentorship and support from Big Brothers Big Sisters. 

• There are currently 300 youth across Niagara waiting to be matched with a mentor. 

• Mentorship enables at-risk youth to develop the confidence and skills necessary to overcome 
adverse childhood experiences, allowing them to thrive.  

 
For over 85 years, Big Brothers Big Sisters has been igniting the power and potential of youth across 
Niagara. Your support will ensure youth in our community that need it the most have the opportunity to 
experience life-changing mentorship. We look forward to creating positive change with you! 
 
Please direct questions to Erin Graybiel at erin.graybiel@bigbrothersbigsisters.ca or (905) 905-357-5454 
ext.223. 
 
Will you accept this challenge? 
 
Issued by,    

          

 
 
Chuck McShane     Erin Graybiel 
CEO        Executive Director 

 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/BBBSN/p2p/bfks2025/
mailto:erin.graybiel@bigbrothersbigsisters.ca

